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The Latest News and Updates from School for Global Leaders

IN THIS ISSUE Upcoming Events in May

Dear Families,

I am so proud of our students for successfully completing the

NYS ELA and Math exams. It has been a difficult 2 years in
Reminders education and our students went into the state exam as super

stars!

Reminder:
Please make sure your child takes their AT-HOME COVID
TEST before returning to school tomorrow.

Annoucements
Announcements:
Congratulations to Jia Min H. whose artwork was accepted to
the Manhattan Borough Art Festival and will be on view at The
Museum of Modern Art from June 2nd - June 9th at the MoMA
Upcoming Events Cullman Education and Research building!

This week is also TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK, please
take some time to call, text or email your child's teacher
with a BIG Thank You for everything they do everyday!!

Upcoming Events:
e Math State Exam: Make-up week
e Tuesday, May 3, 2022: SLT Meeting 6:15pm



